
Measures for the Prevention of Ebola Virus Disease in Bangladeshi ports 
23 October 2014 

 
The Government of Bangladesh has announced Red Alert at Airports, Land Ports and Sea Ports for 
prevention of Ebola Virus.  However so far no restriction has been announced, but the Quarantine 
Authority has asked all the shipping agents that the following documents are to be submitted to 
Quarantine Authority at least 48 hrs prior to the vessel entering Chittagong Port limit to facilitate 
issuance of free pratique: 
  
1. Last port call list 
  
2. Crew list 
  
3. Maritime Declaration of health. 
  
4. Vaccination list 
  
5. Letter from Master stating that the Crew Members are not affected by Ebola Virus. 
  
6. Voyage details of each Crew Member for past one month as on date of arrival of vessel at 
Chittagong Port Limit. 
  
The above is for your kind information and needful please. 
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B K Chowdhury 
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